
Exam Proctoring 
(EVPL Board of Trustees 12/10/09) 

 
• All proctoring will be done in the Tech Center at Central Library.  

• The EVPL will proctor either written or online exams. 

• Proctoring services will be available to students of institutions located outside of 
Vanderburgh County. 

• People requesting proctoring services must reside in Vanderburgh County and have a 
valid EVPL card. (There is a $5.00 fee for this service due at the time of the exam.) 

• Tests can only be done during regular library hours Monday-Saturday 

• Before taking the test the student will need to provide a photo I.D. 

• The test will be administered by Tech Center staff.  

• Staff will monitor the student but students are expected to be on the honor system.  

• Once the test is finished, the staff member will sign the exam and return all materials 
from the test to the stamped envelope provided by the student or institution. The staff 
member will seal the envelope, initial across the flap and seal. No copies of the test will 
be made. It is up to the student to mail it back to the institution. 

Please contact the Tech Center via Ask EVPL or by phone at (812) 428-8200 ext 1515 for more 
information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.evpl.org/services/techcenter/
http://www.evpl.org/askevpl/email/default.aspx?q=tc

